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December 3, 1987

NOTE FOR TOM MURLEY, NRR

The attached letter from Robert V. Eye, Counsel for the. Nuclear Awareness

Network, apparently references an earlier exchange of correspondence between

him and Harold Denton when Harold still was Director of the Office of Nuclear

Reactor Regulation. Accordingly, I think that NRR should reply to-this one.
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Frank Ingram, PA
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